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Dear Santee Families, 

This is Dr. Baranski, Superintendent of Santee School District. I’m calling to remind you that 
our school year begins just one week from tomorrow on Wednesday, August 19. As you 
know, all children will begin their education this year in a distance learning format.  
 
During the next couple of days, you’ll receive a follow up message from your child’s school 
with details on student iPad distribution and about distance learning schedules for next 
week. We will be posting classroom enrollments by 6 pm on Monday, August 17 and your 
child’s teacher will email you by 2 pm on August 18 with a reminder of the schedule for 
August 19 – 21. Students in our long-term distance learning program will receive the same 
messages.  
 
We continue to post updated information about our distance learning program on the 
main page of our website along with updated FAQs and other content related to the school 
year like our new social-emotional learning curriculum. In addition to this content, we will 
be posting all the school iPad distributions dates and times by the end of this week.  

I hope you and your children have a wonderful school year in Santee School District. Our 
staff is ready to welcome you with open arms, even if that needs to be virtually for now. 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kristin Baranski 
Superintendent 

 

Santee School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be 
removed from our list, please contact Santee School District directly. To stop receiving all email 
messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe  
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